
Kuhl Named Editor of SCNA’s SCanner™ Magazine 
 
SJCSRACC’s President Steve Kuhl was recently appointed as Editor of The 
SCanner™, a periodical published by the South Carolina Numismatic 
Association (SCNA). Kuhl’s appointment is effective with the February 
2019 issue which was issued at the end of January, 2019. Kuhl was 
elected to the SCNA Executive Board of Directors in 2018, and becoming 
the SCanner’s™ Editor increases his contributions to this statewide 
organization.  
 
Said Kuhl: “In 2018 I was offered the opportunity to broaden both my 
knowledge and contributions by becoming a member of the Board of 

Directors of the South Carolina Numismatic Association. And now, I have been granted a further avenue 
to contribute to the world of numismatics as the SCanner™ Editor. I am truly grateful and excited!” 

Kuhl continued by relating that as a lover of history, he truly enjoys researching and writing about coins, 
currency, tokens, and exonumia, but most especially he cherishes meeting, learning from, and writing 
about the interests and endeavors of his fellow numismatists. Said Kuhl “the involvement of people - the 
sharing of their knowledge and interests - is what makes this hobby so interesting to me, and it is why 
this is such a great hobby to be engaged with.” 

The current edition of the SCanner™ contains informative articles on 
Collection Proof Franklin Half-Dollars; Collecting the Silver Certificates of 
1899; and a summary of the special events which happened at the 46th 
annual Convention last October. In addition to carrying educational 
articles, the SCanner™ routinely presents information on: 

• SCNA events, such as the annual statewide Convention (the 
largest show in the state each year) 

• events and activities of the member Clubs (the SJCSRACC is a 
member of SCNA)  

• Young Numismatist events and topics 

• Information on upcoming coin shows in the southeast region 

• And other topics of numismatic interest.  

Members of SCNA receive a copy of the SCanner™.  Those that are 
interested in supporting their state organization by joining SCNA (dues 
for adults are $12 per each calendar year) can find an application at their 
website SC-NA-org.  

In his initial Letter from the Editor, Kuhl remarked that he looked forward to meeting fellow 
numismatists and hearing their stories. He expressed his hope that those he meets and those that read 
the SCanner™ will be willing to share their knowledge and insight and grant him the opportunity share 
their information with the SCNA family! 

He also noted that guest articles are welcomed to be submitted, even if the author is not a member of 
the SCNA. He indicated that he will try to publish as many as possible space permitting. Items for 
consideration may be sent to Steve at: scnanewsletter@gmail.com.  
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